

DEPUTY CHIEF MINISTER MAHARASHTRA STATE

Date: 17th Aug. 06

Dear Dr. S. Natrajan,

I am indeed delighted to know that you will be inaugurating the department of Ophthalmology at Shri Saibaba Hospital, Shirdi on 18 th August 2006.

It is heartening to note that you and your expert team will be conducting a Free Eye Camp and Surgery Camp at Shri Saibaba Hospital for the benefit of poor needy patients. This gustier reflects your social obligation. I wish the event a grand success and congratulate all those who will work hard to make the Camp successful.

With regards,

Yours sincerely,

(R. R. Patil)

Dr. S. Natrajan, Chairman and Medical Director, Aditya Jyot Eye Hospital Pvt. Ltd., Road No. 9, Opp. S.I.W.S. College, Mumbai-400 031. (Fax No. 24 31 40 87)